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• 9th Grade 103   
• 10th Grade 116 
• 11th Grade    83  
• 12th Grade 102  
• Totals  404  

 
The First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month for March is Adam Miller.   

The March WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:  MARCH:  Danielle Bieber (9), Shania 
Schoonover (10), Danielle Epley (11), Claudia Magnussen (12). 
 
The following FFA students competed March 8th at the Section 19 Proficiency Awards night 
with their record books:  Brad Barringer, Clayton Compton and Abby Lutz.   
 
The following FFA members attended the Women Changing the Face of Agriculture conference 
in Champaign on March 10th:  Sara Carmen, Teri Hall, Mackenzie Hardy, Abigail Lutz. 
 
Thanks to the PHS students for purchasing “hearts” for the Ronald McDonald House. The FFA 
was able to donate $500 to this worthy cause. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who participated in the IHSA Solo/Ensemble Contest 
on Saturday, March 4th.  Band students: Beth Hall, Emily Jones, Teagan Strom, Tabby Wood. 
Chorus students: Megan Burrell, Emily Kuhn, Sara Linn, Lizzy Wood.    
 
The annual spring Blood Drive, sponsored by the senior class, was held February 28th.  Mrs. 
Bowker, Mr. Wolf and Mrs. Pauley wish to thank all the students, faculty and staff who gave 
blood or that helped with the blood drive.  Thanks to these everyday heroes, we collected 64 
units of blood!  20% of all blood donations come from high school and college students. The 
need for blood is constant and this makes it possible for patients to receive it. 
 
Pana Education Foundation Fundraiser tickets are available in the school offices for an Angelo's 
bacon-wrapped pork tenderloin dinner. The drive-up dinner will be held April 19th from 4:00-
6:00pm. Pick up in the HS circle drive. 
 
The Music Boosters Variety Show will be on Friday, March 24th and Saturday, March 25th. 
 
Bass Fishing Club information has been distributed to the students. Interested students have 
already participated in some fishing “open gyms.” We have 7 students signed up thus far, with 
meets beginning in April. 
 
The rest of the spring sports are under way and have their first contests last week. Baseball has 
27 on its’ roster; softball – 21; girls soccer – 25, boys track – 25, girls track – 22. 
 



Congratulations to Serena Walters on winning Illinois state championship for high school girls 
traditional archery for Scholastic 3D Archery.  Serena also received an $8,000 scholarship 
Cumberland College! 
 
 
Miss Henkel took ten Art Club students to the Rembrandt Society State Convention on March 
10th.  The shirts were hand block printed and painted. 
 

                 
 
 
 
Three seniors are advancing to the State WYSE Competition:  Jacob Latonis, Mick Decker, and 
Claudia Magnussen.  This is a first for PHS! Congrats and Good Luck! 
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